
From: Brent Kossick <brent.kossick@uwasc.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/21/2013 3:03:58 PM
Subject: Requested Documents

Attachments: Claflin Saturday Academy info (1).docx
Letter of Support_SC Governor..docx
Draft 2014 AmeriCorps Notice of Funding Opportunity.pdf

Hello Christian,

Thank you again for taking the time to help with this Commission initiative.

Attached you will find:
1) Saturday Academy One-pager.
2) Letter of Support Template.
3) CNCS' draft FY14 containing guidance for the Governor-Mayor initiative.(pg. 4)

I will get you more firm statistics on the grade improvements of the students who have participated in 
the Saturday Academy Program as soon as possible.

I spoke with Caitlin and she will start putting together a draft letter for SLED to sign confirming that 
they support the final language in the background check statute.  Hopefully she will be able to get you 
a copy of the signed letter soon.

Best,


-- 

Brent Kossick
Director - South Carolina Service Commission
 
United Way Association of South Carolina -
400 Arbor Lake Drive, Columbia, SC 29201

803.361.9684

www.liveunitedsc.org
Give. Advocate. Volunteer.

LIVE UNITED.
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